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July 18, 2024 

United Salad Co. 
Attn: Ernie Spada III 
8448 NE 33rd Dr. 
Portland, OR 97211 

eiii@mlffv.com  

Subject: Cafeteria Produce Bid #24-0626-15 Award 

Ernie, 

Thank you for your participation in Longview School District’s Cafeteria Produce Bid. You company has been awarded 
the bid in the amount of $268,102.40.  

A copy of the bid recap is attached. 

I look forward to working with you in the 2024-25 school year! 

Sincerely, 

Christina Hubbard 
Purchasing/Warehouse Specialist 
Longview School District No. 122 
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